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Dear Parishioners
I would like to thank everyone who helped in any way in the preparation of my retirement mass last Thursday. It was a wonderful and moving occasion and I am very grateful to all those who provided the food and refreshments and everyone who attended the mass. It was marvellous to see so many parents and pupils both past and present. I have three sisters and a brother who all attended, and they were very proud of their older brother. I still haven’t come down to earth yet. I have been 21 years at this wonderful school and have many funny and precious memories. Last Thursday’s memory is one that I will cherish.

I have been overwhelmed with kind messages both verbally and written. On Friday I was invited to St. Peter’s School where I met past pupils now in Years 7-10. Again this was a lovely occasion.  If your child was amongst those at St Peter’s then please thank them for me .Next week I will read the memory books and I know the tears will flow.

St Teresa’s School, its children, parents and staff have been a major part of my life for the last 21 years. They will be forever in my prayers. However its time for me to move on and I am looking forward to the next stage in my life with excitement but also with a little trepidation.
I will be back in the Autumn term to visit. The school has just been given another grant to plant even more trees and I will return to plant them with the children.  I would also like to see the completed building works carried out this term.

Thank you again for all your support for me and the school and thank you especially for your kindness and generosity.
Yours sincerely 
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Peter Atherton (Very proud Headteacher of  St.Teresa’s Catholic Primary School 

Up Holland.)
